Performing Arts Department
Bradford College- Lister Building
Bradford
BD7 1AY
	Ellie Daff
              10668080@bradfordcollege.ac.uk
Dear Performing Arts Department,
                                                                I am writing to you in regards to the casting of the ‘’Grimm Life’’ musical which is set to be performed in the summer of 2023. I am extremely interested in this musical and would like to be considered for one of the roles.

I would like to start by introducing myself and about my experience in the Performing Arts industry. I have had an interest in this industry ever since I was young, having found out that a lot of my family, including my father and auntie used to take part in theatre productions when they were younger. I spent a lot of time going to see different Theatre Productions, Pantomimes as well as growing an interest in musical theatre. 
My experience in the industry starts in High School where we would learn lots of different techniques and genres of acting. I really enjoyed working on the plays, my favourite was when we were learning Blood Brothers and I was playing the part of Mickey. My school, however didn’t focus too much around Musical Theatre so I haven’t had much experience in that genre of theatre but I will really look forward to exploring in that in the Final Major Project. 
For the role I would like to audition for, it is the role of Gothel. I think I would be good for this role as I am good at playing evil characters, having played mean characters in my old college and at my high school. I am aware that this is a singing role so I have also put myself forward for a singing audition, which while I haven’t done one before, I would like to have the experience and to also push myself into a more challenging role as my confidence has gotten a lot better throughout my time in the Performing Arts course. 
Thank you for taking the time to read my letter and taking me into consideration.
Kind Regards, 
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